
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers  
  
The school age immunisation team will be delivering the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) 
vaccine at your child’s school on 08/07/25. The HPV vaccine protects against many 

genital-based cancers and warts. It also protects against mouth, throat, head and neck 
cancers caused by Human Papillomavirus.  
  
If you have any questions, you can contact us on the number below. 
  
Please complete the link within one week of receipt to give consent. If you do not wish your 
child to have the immunisations, please indicate this on the link. 
  
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/908e3009  
  
Please be aware that if we do not receive completed consent forms, each young person will 
be assessed on an individual basis by a healthcare professional to self-consent and if 
deemed Gillick competent offered the vaccinations on the day. 

If your child is outstanding their MMR vaccination and you would like for them to receive 
this vaccination, please contact our office on 0333 3583 397 option 5 
  
MMR (measles, mumps and rubella) vaccine - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Immunisation Team on 0333 
3583 397 option 5 
  
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Immunisation Team 
 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/908e3009
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/JQdvCkw6CyZ09CySPfGJ7yI/

